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613-732-4353 
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PWC-2025-46 

Rehabilitation of County Structure B145 (Combermere Bridge) 
Located on County Road 62 (Combermere Road) 

 
Addendum No. 01 

 
Bidders are advised that the County of Renfrew has amended the above Request for Tenders as 
follows: 
 

1) Submission Date: 
 
The closing date of Tender PWC-2025-46 has been extended by one week. 
Electronic submissions must be received by 2:00 p.m. local time, on January 14, 
2025. 

 
Bidders are also advised of the following questions that have been received along with the 
answers provided: 
 
Question 1:  
Will the County consider extending the closing date of January 7, 2025 by 2-5 working 
days as the standard return to work date after the Christmas break is January 6, 2025, 
which may impact sub and material pricing? 
Answer 1:  
The closing date of the Tender PWC-2025-46 has been extended to January 14, 2025 as per this 
addendum. 
 
Question 2:  
D-100C-PWC-2025-46 allows for 2 road closures for jacking. There are 2 stages of 
jacking for the abutments and 2 stages for the piers therefore there will be more than 
2 separate short duration road closures required. Please confirm that more than 2 
short duration closures will be permitted. 
Answer 2:   
More than 2 short duration road closures will not be permitted. 
 
The entire bridge shall be jacked simultaneously at the abutments and at the pier. Jacking 
operations shall adhere to the requirements of notes 17, 19 and 20 on Sheet 4 and as stated 
elsewhere in the Contract Drawings/Specifications. 
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Question 3: 
Please clarify if the Corporation and its staff require a separate toilet facility for their 
sole use. 
Answer 3: 
Please refer to Special Provision D-100-066 – PWC-2025-46 ACCESS TO SANITARY FACILITIES. 
As per Ontario Regulation 213/91 of the Occupational Health and Safety Act, the Contractor 
shall include the Contract Administrator in the number of “workers” regularly employed on the 
site for the purposes of establishing the number of facilities required, a separate toilet facility 
solely for the County or Contract Administrator(s) is not required. 
 
Question 4: 
Can the County advise if Builders' Risk is required for this project? 
Answer 4: 
At this time, Builder’s Risk is not a requirement for this contract. 
 
 

--End of Addendum-- 


